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Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,                    Thursday 8th November 2018          

                 

As part of our learning opportunities this term I am pleased to have obtained tickets for the Bristol 

Hippodrome on Thursday 29th November 2018.  The English National Ballet brings world-class ballet to 

people across the UK and this year is no exception with a production of Swan Lake.  This ballet is the 

story of the romance between Prince Siegfried and the Swan Queen Odette, and the drama of their battle 

against the evil sorcerer Rothbart.  I am sure all the children will enjoy it.   

The cost for this trip is £15.03, to be paid by Monday 19th November 2018.  For your convenience, 

payment and permission can be made online.  Please see the website for further information.  All 

contributions are voluntary.  If sufficient voluntary contributions are not received the activity may be 

cancelled.  If you feel you are unable to cover the cost of the trip, please contact the school office.  If you 

are in receipt of pupil premium, you can pay 50% of the trip cost, in this case £7.51. 

 

We plan to leave at 12.45pm and be back at school by 5.30 – 5.45pm traffic permitting.  Children will 

need to bring a packed lunch.  Please adhere to our no nuts policy.  Children eligible for a free school 

meal will have a packed lunch provided.  I have organised an ice cream for all during the interval and this 

is incorporated in the total price, so there is no need to bring money.     

 

This will be a wonderful occasion and I look forward to accompanying the children on this special trip.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s Name ------------------------    Class ---------- 

 

I/We wish our child to attend the Bristol Hippodrome trip on Thursday 29th November 2018.  I enclose my 

contribution to the value of £15.03. 

 

Signed ----------------------------------    Date -------------------   

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

